
BOS- I am totally opposed to the expansion of cannabis/permits in this 

county .We are beginning another terribly worrisome fire season. Our water 

is about to be rationed. It is dangerous and illogical to even consider 

more permits without an EIR. I am appalled that my representative- Mr. 

Williams is in favor of this idea.From what I understand on the news ,the 

local growers are already suffering a confusing and difficult permitting 

process. What is the point of allowing out of the area companies to use 

our water and land? I look forward with trepidation to this coming 

meeting. cassie elberg-gibson 


